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International Award for Promotion of Buddhism 

Indian Council for Cultural Relations (ICCR) since 2021 has  

instituted Award for Promotion of Buddhist Studies to recognize the 

contribution of foreign scholars/individuals/organisations for the promotion 

of Buddhist studies globally. This award has now been renamed as 

“International Award for Promotion of Buddhism”. 

Nominations are now being invited for this award for the year 2024.  

The nominees should have made outstanding contribution to promotion of 

Buddhism/ Buddhist studies internationally . 

 Academics, reliegious institutions, and individuals are therefore, 

requested to nominate  scholars,individuals or organisations who have 

made outstanding contribution in promotion of Buddhism/ Buddhist 

studies internationally / Malaysia.  Detailed bio-data/ CVs of the 

nominated candidates should be sent in hard  copies marked ‘Buddhism 

Award’ on envelope to the to Shri Sumanta Sharma, Consular Section, 

High Commission of India (HCI)Level 1, Wisma HRIH Lotus, 442, Jalan 

Pahang, Setapak, 53000 Kuala Lumpur. Telephone +601160961286. Soft 

copies can be emailed to visa.kl@mea.gov.in with ‘Buddhism Award’ 

written as the subject of email. The nomination forms to be filled are 

attached at this Buddhism Forms   

We shall be grateful, if nominations could be sent to us latest by 30th 

April, 2024 .  A jury for this award will be convened by the ICCR to 

scrutinize and make the final selection.  
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https://hcikl.gov.in/pdf/press/press_435400694.pdf

